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Submitted by: Rebecca Rappold

The Big Sky and Glendale School started the year with a big bang of 

Big Sky School: Glendale School:

Grade 1-     2-Students Grade 1-     2-Students

Grade 2-     1-Student Grade 2-     0-Students

Grade 3-    1-Students Grade 3-     2-Students

Grade 4-    6-Students Grade 4-     2-Student

Grade 5-    1-Students Grade 5-     1-Students

Grade 6-     5-Students Grade 6-     2-Students

Grade 7-   3-Students Grade 7-     3-Students

Grade 8-     3-Students Grade 8-     0-Students  

Total-22 Students Total-12 Students

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale, 
On behalf of myself and the students, we would like to welcome you all to 

the 2024-25 school year. On the first day of school, the students had a wonderful 
time participating in a nature scavenger hunt searching the colony to find items 
on their list. We were also visited by Mrs. Rappold and had “Popcicles with the 
Principal”. The students were happy to see her and we were grateful to have her 
take time out of her busy schedule to visit us.

All curriculum has been handed out and the students are getting back into 
a daily routine. We have two new first graders this year and a total of 12 students 
in all. As in previous years, we will continue with our monthly visits of library, 
counseling, and the Glacier National Park rangers.

Wishing you all a wonderful academic year!

Your partner in education,

Cindy Show



Glendale colony teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

We have started out our year with an enrollment of 22 students.  We have a  99.6% 
attendance rate for the month of August.  Since all students are returning students, we have 
been able to pick up right where we left off this past spring.   The students had a joint lesson on 
simple machines.  With their farming/ranching lifestyle, the students were very excited to 
participate in the lesson.  We have also been studying plant parts and the use of each part of 
the plant.  Looking forward to a great year!

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs. Christoferson
Mrs. Gregoire






